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Use of a Cooperative Contract for a Thirteen-Month Term with Renewal Options for Emergency
Pipeline Repair Services for the Water Resources Department (Citywide)

The City's intent is to use the Scottsdale contract to provide for emergency pipeline repair Services
until the City can get its own contract in place.

The Water Resources Department and Purchasing recommend authorizing the purchase using the
City of Scottsdale cooperative contract with WACO Contracting; and Achen-Gardner Construction,
LLC, at $500,000 annually, with an annual increase allowance of up to 5%, or the adjusted Consumer
Price Index.
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